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Pennacook’s	First	Ever	
Lodgeapalooza!	

Join	us	at	Lodgeapalooza	
for	cheerful	service	to	TL	
Storer,	an	Arrow	member	
Thanksgiving	dinner	
celebration,	fellowship	
with	a	camp	game	and	
movie	night,	the	Fall	
Lodge	meeting,	and	
Brotherhood	
ceremony.		All	attendees	

will	receive	a	long-sleeve	Lodgeapalooza	t-shirt	
sponsored	by	the	TL	Storer	Alumni	Association	in	
gratitude	for	Pennacook	Lodge’s	service	to	the	
camp.	With	so	many	activities	to	participate	in,	how	
could	you	not	want	to	go?	

Lodgeapalooza	starts	Saturday,	November	18th	at	8	
a.m.	with	breakfast	at	the	TL	Storer	dining	hall;	then,	
everyone	will	be	given	assignments	to	camp	projects.	If	
you’re	eager	to	get	Lodgeapalooza,	you	can	arrive	the	
night	before	on	Friday,	Nov	17th.	The	event	
concludes	Sunday,	Nov	19th,	after	the	Lodge	Meeting	at	
noon:	$10	Members/$35	Brotherhood	Candidates.	

Fall	Lodge	Meeting	–	Sun	Nov	19	
We	Want	to	See	You!	

 
Lodgeapalooza	is	a	compelling	event	with	so	much	to	
do!	However,	the	most	crucial	part	of	the	weekend	is	
the	Fall	Lodge	meeting.	The	Lodge	urges	you,	even	if	
you	can't	make	it	to	the	whole	of	LodgeaPalooza,	to	

come	for	this	meeting	on	
Sunday,	Nov	19th	at	9:30am	at	
the	TL	Storer	Dining	Hall.		
	
This	meeting	will	cover	special	
Lodge	announcements,	games,	and	
trainings.	While	there,	you	can	

order	your	limited-edition	2023-24	Themed	zip-up	
hoodie	at	our	Trading	Post.	 

Register	Now	for	Lodge	Leadership	
Development!		
December	8-10	at		
New	England	Base	Camp		

 
Pennacook	Lodge	is	
hosting	its	annual	Lodge	
Leadership	Development	
Weekend	(LLD)	in	
December	at	
New	England	Base	Camp.	
What	is	LLD?		It	is	an	
opportunity	to	learn	
more	about	the	Lodge,	
advance	your	
leadership	skills	with	

training	that	you	can	bring	back	to	your	Troop,	and	
make	new	friends.		In	addition,	if	you	completed	your	
ordeal	in	June	2023	or	before,	you	can	complete	your	
membership	by	participating	in	the	Trail	to	
Brotherhood	Ceremony.				
	
Pennacook’s	Officer	team	is	so	enthusiastic	about	LLD	
that	they	are	"Keepin’	Their	Eyes	on	the	Pies”	with	a	
challenge	to	get	you	to	register	for	LLD!		Will	we	have	
25,	50,	75	or	more	
registrations?		Register	
now	and	then	come	see	
our	Officers	and	Lodge	
Advisor	take	a	Pie	in	the	
Face	based	how	many	
registrations	we	reach.				
 
Who	gets	Pie	in	the	Face?			
25	registrations	=	Treasurer	Lucas	Crispo!		
35	registrations	=	Secretary	Bogi	Kiss!	
50	registrations	=	Vice	Lodge	Chief	Adam	Yalcin!	
60	registrations	=	Lodge	Chief	Joe	Aste!	
75	registrations	=	Lodge	Adviser	Tom	Markham!		
	
Make	sure	to	reach	out	to	everyone	you	know	to	sign	
up	to	see	the	best	Pie	in	the	Face	Event	in	our	Lodge's	
history.	$35	Members/$60	Brotherhood	Candidates.



Join	the	Lodge	Executive	Committee	
(LEC)	–	Your	Spirit	and	Involvement	is	
Welcome	and	Needed!	
	
Pennacook	 Lodge	 needs	 you!	 The	 Lodge	 has	 many	
leadership	positions	waiting	to	be	filled.	We	look	to	you	
to	continue	the	leadership	of	our	Lodge	and	to	keep	our	
Lodge	running	and	improving.		If	you	have	newly	joined,	
this	 a	 perfect	 way	 to	 get	 more	 involved	 in	 Scouting’s	
National	Honor	Society!		
	
Vacant	LEC	Spots:		
1.	NOAC	Contingent	Leader	
2.	Pennacook	CEO	(Chief	Excitement	Officer)	
3.	Elangomat/Nimat	Chair	-	Inductions	Block	
4.	Lodge	Banquet	Chair	-	Program	Block	
5.	15	Blazes	Chair	-	Service	Block	
6.	Service	Corps	Chair	-	Service	Block	
7.	Musicians	Chair	-	NAA	Block	
8.	Culture	+	Regalia	Chair	-	NAA	Block	
9.	Northern	Light	District	Captain	–	Unit	Service	Team	
10.	Great	Eastern	District	Captain	-	Unit	Service	Team	
11.	Sons	of	Liberty	District	Captain	-	Unit	Service	Team	
12.	Social	Media	Chair	-	Communications	Team	
	
If	you’re	interested	in	any	positions	or	want	to	learn	
more	please	contact	Lodge	Chief	Joe	Aste	at	
chief@oapennacook.org.	To	learn	more	and	participate	
in	the	future	of	the	Lodge	come	our	next	LEC	meeting	
on	November	12th	from	2-5pm	at	NEBC	in	the	Egan	
Center.		
	

Don’t	Forget	to	Pay	Your	Dues!		
	
This	a	friendly	reminder	to	pay	
your	dues	for	2023	and	2024	to	
be	a	part	of	the	many	
Arrowmembers	who	are	
registered,	current,	and	active	this	
year!		

	
Dues	also	provide	the	aid	the	
Lodge	needs	to	run	and	create	all	
the	fantastic	events	you	go	to	
every	year	and	keep	the	prices	to	
a	minimum.	Dues	are	$25	per	
person	per	calendar	year.	
Please	note	that	dues	

received	after	December	16	will	be	applied	to	2024.	
Please	visit	the	Lodge	website	to	pay	your	2023	and	
2024	dues. Thank	you!!	

	
	
	
	

Lodge	Executive	Committee	(LEC)	
Join	the	LEC	and	help	make	your	Lodge	a	better	
Scouting	organization!		

• Sunday,	Nov	12	2pm	–	5pm,	NEBC	
• Sunday,	Dec	10	10am	–	1pm,	NEBC		

Cheerful	Service	Wknd,	Brotherhood	
Induction	&	Fall	Lodge	Meeting	
Weekend	of	November	18	–	19,	TL	Storer	

Lodge	Leadership	Development	Wknd	
and	Brotherhood	Induction	
Weekend	of	December	8	–	10,	NEBC	
	
Unit	Election	Training		
Be	a	part	of	the	Lodge’s	growth	by	attending	Unit	
Election	Training!	Thursday,	December	14		
6:30-8:30,	Woburn	Scout	Office		
			
Holiday	Trading	Post		
Stop	by	the	Scout	Office	to	buy	all	the	OA	swag	
your	heart	desires.	Saturday,	December	16		

					10:00	am	–	3:00	pm,	Woburn	Scout	Office		
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

Lodge Chief – Joseph Aste 
Vice Chief – Adam Yalcin 

Secretary – Bogi Kiss 
Treasurer – Lucas Crispo 

Immediate Past Chief – Delia Hanna 
Lodge Adviser – Mr. Tom Markham 

The Howl Editor, Bree Outwater  
The Howl Senior Writer, vacant 

www.oapennacook.org 
Spirit of Adventure Council, BSA 

2 Tower Office Park, Woburn, MA 01801 


